
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday  12 July  2019 

 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  
 

End of Year Celebrations – 19th July: Invitation  
This year we will be hosting our first end of year celebration assemblies for  
pupils across the school. The KS2 (Years 3-5) assembly will start at 9am. As 
well as various awards, we will also find out who next year’s Head Boy & Head 
Girl are going to be – as well as the new House Captains. The EYFS & KS1  

assembly will be at 2pm. It would be fantastic to see as many parents / carers in attendance as  
possible to help us celebrate the wonderful achievements of our pupils across the year.  
 
Brilliant Bees! 
After five or so brilliant years, yesterday we said goodbye to the bees! After a lot of 
careful consideration with Mr Woods and discussions about the upkeep and running 
of the bees it was decided that it is time to focus on other aspects of outdoor  
learning. The bees have moved onto a lovely new home and the money received for 
the bees will fund a two-year outdoor education project which will benefit all of the 
children.  
 

Year 6 have the ‘X Factor’! 
This year’s Year 6 production of ‘The X Factory’ will be next Wednesday at 
2pm and 6pm. The children have worked incredibly hard in rehearsals and it  
promises to be an amazing show. All are welcome – tickets are on sale in the 
office for £1!  
 

 
House Day – Tuesday 16th July! 
Next Tuesday is the rearranged house day. Please note it is a non-uniform day. 
The Pirates will be going to Carbis Bay Beach and the Knights will be going to 
‘Heart of the Woods’ forest school. Please ensure children in these two houses 
have a packed lunch (or have ordered one by Monday at the office). We are  
looking for parent helpers to help with the two trips, please let the office know if 
you would like to come along and help!  
 

House Cup Winners – Tuesday 23rd July! 
On Tuesday 23rd July we will find out which house have won the ‘House 
Cup’ for the first time! As a treat, the winning house will enjoy a ‘slip & 
slide’ afternoon with ice creams. We are asking that all  
children bring in a change of clothes and a towel on this day (arms and legs need to be covered). We will 
then take the winning house outside for the afternoon of fun once the winners have been revealed.  
 

 
Sports Day Champions! 
A huge congratulations to the KNIGHTS who won this year’s Sports Day on Tuesday. At 9.30am the EYFS & KS1 
children battled it out in a range of races and field events and by the end of the morning the SAINTS were in the 
lead. At 1.30pm KS1 took to the track and participated in the novelty and sprint races. The scores from both 
sessions were combined and the KNIGHTS were the overall winners! Thank you to all the parents who came 
along to support, especially to those who ran in the adult races! 
 
Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/  
Mr Hoskins 
Head of School  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
2019 
Monday 15th July 

• Godrevy class to 
Flambards 

Tuesday 16th July 

• Rescheduled House 
Day 

 Wednesday 17th July 

• Year 6 Leavers  
performance (2pm 
and 6pm) 

Thursday 18th July 

• Mousehole class to 
Flambards 

Friday 19th July  

• 9am  KS2 (Y3—Y5) 
end of year awards 
assembly (parents 
invited) 

• 2pm EYFS & KS1 
end of year awards 
assembly (parents 
invited) 

• Year 6 Meal and 
disco for all 

Monday 22nd July 

• St Ives class to 
Flambards 

• 2pm Y6 service at 
St Anta church 

Wednesday 24th July 

• Year 6 leavers  
assembly 9am 

• School closes at 
2pm for the  
summer 



Attendance—our target for overall attendance is 96% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please remember to book lunces online by 8.30am daily (or you can book for the week ahead) 

Carn Brea 95.8% Godrevy 97% Wheal 
Dream 

90.3% 

Tehidy 94.1% St Ives 93.5% Whole 
School 

93.2% 

Poldark 92.9% Mousehole 86.7%   

Kynance 94.8% Ding Dong 93.4%   

All clubs will be running week commencing 
15th July (with the exception of Scotts Y1/2 
football club). 
 
There will no clubs in the last week of term 
(week commencing 22 July) 

Following the Year 4 beach trip the children 
designed posters to keep beaches plastic free.  
Well done to Levina, Oliver H, Jack C, Jack L, 
Isla, Willow and Jasmine whose posters will be 
displayed by Carbis Bay beach.  

There has been a change to the menu on the 
last day of term—this will now be a choice of 
either a meat based picnic or vegetarian  
picnic.  If you have already ordered up to the 
end of term, you will need to re-order for the 
new options.   Thank you. 


